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Dear parents/ carers, 

I hope you all had a lovely weekend.   

This week in English we will continue working with the text The Secret of Black Rock and 
finish gathering skills for the next assessed piece of writing which will be a narrative.   

The spellings for this week are:  rewrite, reappear, rearrange, renew, reheat, recycle.    
Thank you for practicing the spellings with your child at home.  

Please continue reading at home with your child, sign their reading journal and remember 
to send it to school on Monday.  

In maths we will continue with our topic about Fractions.  The times tables test will be on 
Friday and the focus will remain the 7 times tables.  

In geography we will learn about settlements.  

In RE we will finish our topic about Creation and Fall.  

In art we will do some weaving.  

In French we will learn how to express our likes and dislikes.  

In music we will continue learning songs for our Easter play.  

PE days are Wednesday and Thursday. The children will need to bring to school their PE 
kits on these days.  

Homework this week will be a reading comprehension.  It will be set on Thursday and needs 
to be completed by Monday.  

Our trip to Castleton is next week on Monday 4th March. Please make sure that your child 
has suitable footwear for walking in the cave (walking boots or sturdy trainers but not 
wellies) and a waterproof coat. The children can bring £5 spending money to buy some 
rocks from the shop. If you would like to find out more about Treak Cliff Cavern please 
check out this website - https://bluejohnstone.com/.  

 

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Cooper  


